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As part of an ongoing effort to find efficiencies and savings for Town operations, please be 

advised that effective immediately, the Town will be using a contracted service provided by 

Municipal Planning Services (MPS), who currently provides planning assistance to the Town. 

 

Moving forward, development permits are available online in a pdf-fillable format, or from the 

office.    Please send these forms to devofficer@redwater.ca.  Enquiries can be sent by email or 

by telephone or to book an appointment to meet with an MPS representative.  MPS will be 

available at the Town office every Monday to meet with prospective applicants and answer 

questions.  Safety Codes permitting, which includes building, electrical, plumbing and heating 

will continue to be provided by the Inspections Group.   

 

Such a change will result in significant financial savings for the Town, while having 

knowledgeable personnel available to assist you.   

 

For further details, please contact Larry Davidson, Town Manager @ cao@redwater.ca or  

780-942-3519 ext. 230. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Larry Davidson 

Town Manager 
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